¥

Est 1913

STORM DRAIN REPAIR PROPOSAL
FIELD OPERATIONS BUILDING

Issue:

The storm drain at the Field Operations Building has had a tile collapse. In order to repair, new
pipe will need to be installed and the existing ditch will need to be filled in.

Proposal:

Watson'’s Excavating has submitted a proposal to install 120’ of dual wall plastic pipe along with
all stone and dirt needed for the project.

Cost:

$6,480.00

Cost to be paid from Sewer Department.



Erin Hurley

From: Tim Caldwell
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 8:14 AM

To: Erin Hurley
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Tim Caldwell

Street Superintendent
Town of Yorktown

P: 765-716-1462



